Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Federal Surface Transportation Project Delivery Program

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is applying to assume the U.S. Secretary of Transportation’s and the Federal Highway Administration’s (FHWA) responsibilities under an Assignment Program authorized by the Surface Transportation Project Delivery Program, 23 U.S.C. §327. Under this program, FDOT will assume responsibilities for compliance with the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and all other federal environmental laws pertaining to the review or approval of FDOT’s highway projects.
FDOT’s application is available on FDOT’s website at: http://www.dot.state.fl.us/emo/NEPAassignment.shtm.
Comments on FDOT’s application can be mailed or emailed to the person below or submitted directly through FDOT’s website (above) and will be accepted until the close of business on May 16, 2016. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.
Please direct all comments to: Ken Morefield, P.E., Manager, State Environmental Management Office, 605 Suwannee Street, MS 37, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450, (850)414-4316, ken.morefield@dot.state.fl.us.
